
Extract from Scrutiny Management Committee – 24 July 2006 
 
Scrutiny Annual Report 
 
 
Members received a report which set out the initial draft of the Annual Scrutiny 
Report for 2005/6 which constitutionally Scrutiny Management Committee was 
responsible for producing every year, as part of its performance reporting and 
monitoring function. 
  
It was noted that some submissions from former Chairs for Scrutiny Boards 
were still outstanding and further deadlines had been given for completion of 
their outstanding contributions.  The final Annual Report would be submitted 
to Council in October. 
  
RESOLVED: That the progress to date with the preparation of the Annual 

Report be noted, the content as currently included be 
approved and the final proposed version be agreed in 
consultation with the Chair and Vice-Chair, as previously 
approved, for onward submission to full Council in October. 

  
REASON: To enable the Annual Report to be published and 

constitutional requirements to be met. 
 


